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July 12, 2023
Faculty, Staff, and Parents/Guardians

The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) requires Smith Vocational and Agricultural High School to notify parents, teachers, and employees of the presence and status of asbestos containing materials in our school building.

In order to ensure that asbestos-containing material do not pose a hazard to our students, faculty, and staff, periodic surveillances are conducted twice each year. Smith Vocational and Agricultural High School has recently completed the six-month surveillance as of February 2023 and will complete the next required surveillance by August 2023. The results of the recently completed surveillance indicate there were no changes in the condition of the asbestos containing material in our school buildings.

A copy of the inspection report and Asbestos Management Plan is available for your review in our office during normal school hours.

For information call Timothy Smith


413-587-1414
ext. 3460

tsmith@smithtec.org
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Founded in 1844 by Oliver Smith
SVAHS does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, gender identity, disability, religion or sexual orientation.


